
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF HANCOCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

PROPOSED SALE OF REAL PROPERTY 

 

 

 

 

 
The City of Hancock will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, March 19, 2014 at 7:30 
p.m. at City Hall, 399 Quincy St., on a proposed sale of a 60’ x 70’ city owned parcel 
located on Hancock Street just East of 215 Hancock Street, described as the North half of 
the West 45’ of Lot 4 and the North half of the East ½ of lot 5, Block 7, Plat of the 
Village (now city) of Hancock for a minimum bid price of $8,400.  A map is available at 
City Hall during regular business hours for review. 
 
 
 
 
Glenn Anderson 
City Manager 


